
 

 

Despite the uncertainty caused by Brexit, local Developers still have confidence to speculatively develop prime new 
offices in West Bridgford, Nottingham  
 
FHP Property Consultants have been instructed on behalf of local Developers to market a new prestigious office 
development under construction at the intersection of the A52 Nottingham Ring Road and the A606 Melton Road – the 
latest of a series of new developments which have commenced in this highly popular and prominent location in West 
Bridgford, Nottingham.  
 
Pure Construction are well onsite with steelwork rising out of the ground with the new detached office building of 
7,200ft² with 31 car parking spaces due for completion in February 2020.  
 
One of the three floors has been let to a local professional company with the building now offering two floors of 2,700ft² 
and totalling 5,400ft² in total.  
 
The comfort cooled space is highly prominent and will be adjacent to a wealth of complementary facilities adjacent to 
the proposed new Aldi Food Store and complementary restaurant and retail facilities which will be immediately close 
by.  
 
For further information please contact either John Proctor or Thomas Symkiw at FHP Property Consultants on 0115 950 
7577. 
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